
The Broadcaster 

SCHS Academic Foundation Newsletter 

In this 2024 edition of the SCHS Broadcaster you will find information on the 2023 Academic Foundation 

awarded scholarship recipients, a look at our 2022 and 2023 SCHS Teachers of the Year, and we welcome 

four new members to the Academic Foundation Board of Directors. We would like our members, contributors, 

and possible new members to see what projects the Foundation has undertaken and the support that has been 

provided to the school. Included with this newsletter, you will find a membership form for 2024. If you are a 

current member and have already renewed your membership, please pass the form along to someone you feel 

might be interested in supporting our students, our teachers, and the school as a whole. Thank you,                                    

2023 Scholarship Recipients 
Dr.Robert Raver Scholarship 

Alec Bandy $1000 

Shannon Heflin Memorial Scholarship 

Logan Bandy $500 
Marrisa Wooters $500 

Richard E Crusie Music Scholarship 

Teyah Cape $500 

Veterans Scholarship 

Ashlyn Carson $500 

Maddie Finch Memorial Scholarship 

Alayna Williams $500 

Somer Real Estate Future Broker Scholarship 

Hunter Russell $1000 

Selmaville Education Association Scholarship 

Marrisa Wooters $500 

Jacob Williams Memorial Scholarship 

Areesa Eisenhour $500 

Schmidt Ford Future Fishing Scholarship 

Seth Bailey $1000 
Brogan Gregg $1000 
Hunter Russell $1000 

Harry Maxey and Jane Maxey Brauer Scholarship 

Kannon King $1000 

Larry Malone Scholarship 

Savanna Davis $500 

Hefflin Science Scholarship 

Isaak Williams $1000 

Austin Freeman Memorial Scholarship 

Madison Smith $500 

Ben Baggett Scholarship 

Kenadie Hancock $1000 

Gale Baker Memorial Scholarship 

Brogan Gregg $500 
 

Kim Mulvany Memorial Scholarship 

Maisie Griffen $1000 

Bobby Goosetree Memorial Scholarship 

Ellee Bumgarner $500 

The Board of Directors of the SCHS Academic Foundation 

Schmidt Ford Future Mechanic Scholarship 

Zoe Bledsoe $1000 
Kyle Kurwicki $1000 



The Academic Foundation is a non-profit association devoted to supporting, enhancing, and promoting 

academic opportunities for the Salem Community High School. The Foundation is run by a volunteer 

board of directors. Opportunities are made available to staff at SCHS for implementing programs in their 

classrooms and throughout their departments. One of the opportunities is the mini-grants made available 

to teachers each year. Mini-Grants support, encourage and facilitate great teaching ideas.  

 Mini-Grants are modest cash awards that help educators make a positive difference in their classrooms. 

An example can be found in the SCHS Media Center, where modern seating and reading areas are being 

updated. Teachers or departments may also submit for consideration special projects that require funding 

not available through district funds. Support for all of this is made possible through memberships fees,   

SCHS Teacher of the Year 

2023  

Michelle Blomberg 

Nursing 

2022 

Stacey Beavin 

Business Technology 

SCHS Academic Foundation Newsletter 

Each year one teacher at Salem Community High School is named teacher of the year. The individual 
is chosen from suggestions presented by their peers and the school administration. The individual 
teacher receives a $500 monetary award. A $500 award is also made to the teacher's department.  

Welcome our new Foundation Board Members 
The Salem Community High School Academic Foundation Board of Directors are proud to present 
our newest members to the SCHS team. We would like to extend a warm welcome to Trudie Smith, 
Jeannie Malone, Lynette Dye, and Keri Garrett. Each member brings a unique skillset that will allow 

us to better serve our school district and community.  

Visit the SCHS Academic Foundation 

website by using the QR code to the left 


